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Chapter 8
Questions for Discussion
8-1 What considerations should be taken into account in determining whether the mandatory reporting requirements under the Child Protection Act 1999 (Qld) should be extended to apply to the ECEC sector?

8-2 If the mandatory reporting requirements under the Child Protection Act 1999 (Qld) are extended to apply to the ECEC sector, what is the likely impact:

(a)
on the ECEC sector; and 


(b)
on the ability of Child Safety to detect and respond appropriately to children in need of protection?

8-3 Should mandatory reporting apply to the ECEC sector?
8-4 If yes to Question 8-3, why should mandatory reporting apply to the ECEC sector? If yes to Question 8-3, which particular types of services should mandatory reporting apply to? For example, should it apply to:


(a)
an approved education and care service under the Education and Care Services National Law, such as:


(i)
long day care services;


(ii)
family day care services;

(iii)
kindergarten services;


(iv)
outside school hours care services;


(b)
a Queensland education and care service under the Education and Care Services Act 2013 (Qld);


(c)
a stand-alone service under the Education and Care Services Act 2013 (Qld);


(d)
any other services (please specify)?

8-5 If yes to Question 8-3, which particular professionals, office holders and workers within the early childhood education and care sector should be required to report? For example, should it apply to:


(a)
approved providers;


(b)
supervisors;


(c)
educators;


(d)
other staff members;


(e)
volunteers?

8-6 If no to Question 8-3, why should mandatory reporting not apply to the ECEC sector?
Please give reasons.
